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Dear Members of IBSSA, 
 
Before I review Narcotics Policy Department meeting at the Congress, please let me express my uttermost sincere wishes to the 
organizers of the congress. They no doubt did their best in planning and making the guests feel pleased in a professional and 
crisp environment. Once again thank you! 
 
As Chairman of Narcotics Policy Department of IBSSA, I had the honour of demonstrating equipment and methods used by 
international law enforcement agencies, NPD and myself.  
A demonstration of the “ADVANCED TASER” was performed both to the delight of attendees as well as the media. Other 
equipment included the Morwell Diagnostics Rapid Test® Urine drug screening test as well as the Israeli MISTRAL narcotics 
and explosive detection sprays. The above mentioned firms are pleased to initiate offers for distribution in various countries, as 
well as to supply goods to interested parties. 
Please contact NPD of IBSSA for more details. 
 
Narcotics Policy Department of IBSSA had its first official meeting and I am pleased to announce that the following colleagues 
have been appointed to regional coordinators of NPD: 

- Dumitrecu Paraschiv Catalin from Bucharest/Romania – former narcotic officer 
- Dr. Vladimir Vyskoc, Director of Pinkerton Security & Investigation Service in Bratislava/Slovak Republic – former 

chief narcotic investigator 
 
It is also my greatest pleasure to welcome Dr. Miki VARGA (HUN) as the senior advisor of C-NIS (Center for Narcotics 
Information Support) and senior training advisor of NPD. 
 
Narcotics Policy Department of IBSSA continues to welcome members into the department. Please send a C.V. care of the 
department outlining your narcotics experience. 
 
Narcotics Policy Department of IBSSA had a meeting with Dr. András CZAPÁRY (HUN) – Chairman of the Technical 
Department of IBSSA. In the course of this meeting it was decided that the 2 departments will work hand in hand to support 
IBSSA members with quality technical equipment and methodology. 
 
The next official meeting of the departments will be held on 15 th May 2001, in Budapest/Hungary. To view the minutes of this 
meeting, please check the website of IBSSA. 
 
In the near future all department personals will receive an NPD welcome package. 
 
 
Mr. J.L. Maczko 
Chairman of Narcotics Policy Department of IBSSA 


